Dear Ed and Emily:

I wanted to write this letter to tell you how appreciative Kim and I are for the training you did for us with Otto. After we lost Fish, our last GSHP of 13 years, we looked far and wide at breeders. From the moment I spoke with you on the phone, prior to us coming to your home, I felt the commitment and passion you have for this breed. From the results of the puppy training we elected to have you do, Kim and I were stunned that such a young dog responded so well and whose temperament was outstanding! It was tough to bring him back for further training but Kim and I felt it was the best thing to do, being so impressed with the puppy school you provided.

'Wow' is all we could say when we picked up Otto and experienced first-hand what he could do. Otto's is a rock star! He is amazing – how he responds to commands, whether it is in the house or in the field. His temperament is so gentle. The gift you have for training these dogs is fantastic. Only someone who commits themselves entirely is capable of doing such an amazing job.

Ed, again, thank you from the bottom of our hearts for the training you did with Otto. He is a member of our family and we will always appreciate what you did for us.

Sincerely,

Kim and Jerry Bansemer